Pien, Janet

From: Scott Lutz [rslute@wisc.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 1:06 PM
To: ALL ALDERS

Cc: Tolley, Sabrina; Pien, Janet

Subject: Support for lighting on the SW bike path

Hi-I use the path to commute to/from work and support the idea of adding lights. I appreciate the
balance you've reached for between those opposed to any lighting and those that support lighting.
I do believe that more lights at night will make the path safer for all users.

Scott Lutz,



